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MARK your 
Calendar

Board of 
Commissioners 

Meeting
November 19

Thanksgiving
Township Offices 

Closed
November 26-27

Board of 
Commissioners 

Meeting
December 10

Holiday House 
Decorating Contest
Applications Due

December 13

Christmas
Township Offices 

Closed
December 24 - 25

We’re excited to announce our 2020 
Holiday Decorating Contest. Let’s make 
2020 Caln’s most festive year ever!
Participants are required to have 
their lights and animation in operation 
between 7:00PM and 9:00PM December 
14-18th for judging purposes.
Parks and Recreation volunteers 
will select the best house in each of 
four categories: “Best Use of Lawn 

Ornaments,” “Best Use of Lights,” “Best Multimedia,” and “Martha Stewart.” 
This year, we will also add a “Residents’ Choice” category (winner selected via 
vote on Facebook). Winners will receive a gift card prize and special award 
ornament.
To enter, complete the form at 
Calntownship.org by Sunday, 
December 13th.
By registering, you agree to let us 
publish a photo and the address 
of your home.
For more information call 
610-384-0600 x 148 or email 
aswan@calntownship.org.

Holiday Decorating

mailto:aswan%40calntownship.org?subject=


The Demharter Family and DemCrafter’s recently 
adopted Fisherville and Reeceville Roads through 
Keep Pennsylvania Beautiful’s Adopt-a-Highway 
program. Thank you all! Please do YOUR part to 

help keep our roads and streams litter-free!

eBilling (Billing 
Statements via email)

Effective January 1, 2021 residents will be able 
to take advantage of the option to receive your 
utility and property tax bills via email.  By using 
this convenient service you will cut down on paper, 
reduce the cost to taxpayers for printing, and 
avoid any issues with the postal service as you will 
receive the bill by the first day of the billing month.

To enroll in eBilling please send an email to 
finance@calntownship.org with the following 
information:

•	 Name 
•	 Address
•	 Email Address
•	 Account Number

Retirement 
News

Please join us in congratulating two of Caln’s longest-serving public 
servants on their retirement from the township.

Barry Beach began working for the Caln Township Police Department in May of 
1977 and retired as a Police Sergeant in 2011. He has been serving as a part 
time police administrative aid ever since. 

Officer James Shaw was hired in May 1987 and 
recently celebrated 40 years of police service 
in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. Officer 
Shaw was also named 2019 Police Officer of the 
Year. 

We wish you both a happy retirement!
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Safe Prescription 
Drug Disposal 

While Caln Municipal offices, 
including the Police Department, 
remain closed to the public 
at this time, you can still help 
stop prescription drug abuse by 
dropping off your expired, unused 
or unwanted medications for safe 
disposal at the Thorndale CVS or 
Wallace Ave. Rite Aid.

COVID-19 
Precautions

With COVID-19 infections on the rise 
in our area, it is important that we 
stay vigilant about social distancing, 
mask wearing, and hand washing. 
We all need to be taking precautions 
to keep our friends and family 
members safe over the holidays. 

Don’t let COVID be the uninvited 
guest at your Thanksgiving table.
The safest way to celebrate this year 
is virtually or within your household. 
If you do plan on celebrating, keep 
your gathering small - think small, 
consistent, and local. Consider each 
guest’s personal exposure and then 
consider each guest’s personal risks. 
Be flexible and be assertive. It’s 
okay to say no. It’s okay to change 
or adapt your plans. Stay safe, Stay 
Healthy - Read Chester County’s full 
Holiday guidance at 
https://bit.ly/ChescoHoliday

https://bit.ly/ChescoHoliday


Upcoming
Development

Update 

Follow us on social media for daily Township news!
On Facebook, Instagram and Twitter @calntownship

•	 Willows at Valley Run 
(2131 Lincoln Hwy.) - 
Seeking conditional use 
approval for a 120 unit 
apartment complex with 
community building. 
Board of Commissioners 
granted Conditional Use 
approval on 10/29/20.

•	 Chester County Sports 
Arena (4531, 4533, 
4575 Lincoln Highway) - 
Granted conditional use 
approval on 10/8/20 to 
use the properties for 
recreational purposes.

•	 Behrle/The Villages at 
Hillview (Blackhorse 
Hill Rd.) - Site work in 
progress.

•	 Dunkin Donuts (1847 
Lincoln Highway) - 
Planning Commission 
voted to grant conditional 
preliminary final approval 
of the Subdivision and 
Land Development 
application on 11/17.

•	 Wild Meadows (5030 
Horseshoe Pike) - No 
recent activity.

Get to Know Caln PD
Officer Sandeep (Sonny) Klair- 
Officer Klair graduated in 
2003 from Chinguacousy High 
School in Canada. He went to 
college at Widener University 
and graduated in 2009. He 
graduated from the Baltimore 
County Police Academy in 
2015 and went on to work for 
the Cecil County Sheriff’s Office 
in their patrol and street-level 
crimes units and drug task 
force. Officer Klair has been 
with Caln Township since April 
2019 and has been a terrific 
addition to our team.

Officer John Colyer - 
Officer Colyer graduated 
from Lancaster Christian 
High School. He received an 
associates degree in Criminal 
Justice from Mountwest 
Community and Technical 
College. He graduated from 
the West Virginia State 
Police Academy in 2013 
as valedictorian. Before 
coming to Caln in April of 
2019, Officer Colyer worked 
for the Huntington Police 
Department for almost 5 
years (4 years,11 months) 
and left as a Corporal. We 
are happy to have Officer 
Colyer as a member of 
the Caln Township Police 
Department.

https://twitter.com/CalnTownship
http://www.instagram.com/calntownship/
https://www.facebook.com/calntownship/

